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6. Brexit Survey 
 
Brexit Survey - It was noted that work on the Brexit survey was ongoing, however, the 
survey required updating following the Government’s new Brexit deal.   
 
It was agreed that the results of the latest Brexit survey be collated and circulated to the 
Board prior to its January meeting.  ACTION: Paul Johnson 
 
 

8. Business Investment Fund 
 
Members requested that a paper be presented at a future Board meeting and to the LEP 
Board setting out a headline summary of all of the approved BIF schemes. ACTION: Sue 
Sykes 
 
Board Members asked if the cotton bags sold by company 0104 were biodegradable.  
ACTION: Sue Sykes  
 
Update:  Company 0104 have confirmed that their products are biodegradable, and they 
encourage recycling to their customers 
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